
 
 

JEN LILLEY AND CHRISTOPHER RUSSELL DISCOVER 
‘WHERE YOUR HEART BELONGS’ 

A NEW, ORIGINAL MOVIE PREMIERING JANUARY 1, ON HALLMARK CHANNEL 
 

Part of the Network’s Annual “New Year New Movies” Programming Event 
 
 STUDIO CITY, CA – December 13, 2021 – Jen Lilley (“A Little Daytime Drama,” “Days of 
Our Lives”) and Christopher Russell (“Chasing Waterfalls,” “Love in the Forecast”) star in “Where 
Your Heart Belongs,” a new, original movie premiering Saturday, January 1 (8 p.m. 
ET/PT), on Hallmark Channel as part of the network’s annual “New Year New Movies” 
programming event. 
 Mackenzie Sullivan (Lilley) is a New-York based marketing executive who is struggling to 
keep her high-profile clients that are migrating to an up-and-coming influencer.  When her best 
friend Olivia (Jill Morrison, “You, Me & The Christmas Trees”) announces she’s moving up her 
wedding date and now plans to get married in just two weeks, she asks Mackenzie to go back 
with her to their small, rural hometown and help with the plans.  Only glitch is she’ll be working 
side-by-side with Olivia’s cousin Dylan (Russell), whom she used to date.  While there, she learns 
the hard way that the love and support of family and true friends means more than she imagined. 
 “Where Your Heart Belongs” is from Johnson Production Group.  Timothy O. Johnson, Jen 
Lilley and Christie Will are executive producers.  Joseph Wilka serves as co-executive producer.  
Navid Soofi is producer and Oliver De Caigny serves as supervising producer.  Christie Will directed 
from a script by Catherine Reay, Kathryn Hudson and Will. 
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